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March 15, 2011 

TO: The Honorable Clayton Hee, Chair 
 Senate Committee on Judiciary and Labor 

FROM: Gladys C. Baisa 
 Council Member 

SUBJECT: HEARING OF WEDNESDAY, MARCH 16, 2011; TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF 
HB 593, HD1, RELATING TO NOMINATION PAPERS 

 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of this important measure.  The purpose of this 
measure is to require that candidates for county elective office include with their nomination papers a 
sworn certification of compliance with any relevant provision of the county charter or ordinances 
pertaining to elected officials, or the nomination papers shall be void and not accepted for filing by the 
county clerk. 

I support HB 593, HD1 for the reasons cited in testimony submitted by the Maui County Council Chair, 
and urge you to support this measure. 
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